Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

015ab Micholitz to Sander




Manila, 26th February 1884

Dear Mr. Sander,

On the 9th of March a crate containing 500 Dendr. superbum [=D. anosmum] will be despatched from here with direct Bill of Lading for London. It should arrive in Singapore on the 13th March and, if all goes well, should arrive in London by end April. The plants, still dormant, dry and well packed, should arrive in good condition. They were brought to me and I bought them cheaply. I therefore assume that you will have a use for them. Should you wish to have more of these, I would have to wait until September / October to collect them.

With kind regards,

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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